May 17, 2005

Name

Address

City, OR 97520

RE: PAYMENT ARRANGEMENT

Dear Name,

I am sure you are aware of the high cost of doing business today.  Because of this it has become necessary for us to begin charging interest on patient accounts in which we carry the balance. This change will begin effective June 1, 2005.  

Since you are already on a payment plan through our office, we would hate for you to incur more costs.  Therefore, we would like to tell you about a new financing program that we have available for you called Care Credit.  It is an interest free option available to you to pay off your past due balance or to schedule new treatment.  Because your account balance is over $2,800.00, you may be eligible for their 18-month interest free payment plan.  A brochure about Care Credit has been attached to this letter.

If you have any questions about Care Credit or your account, please let me know.  

As always, thank you for your continued payments.  

Sincerely,

Samantha Miller

Collection Manager
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